
Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

report.

1480

December 20, 1976

Thank you very much for your

We appreciate your interest.

Sincerely,

G. Steige
Chief Engineer

``Radidllit"
AN SJR COMMUNICATIONS' STATION

136 West 52nd Street New York, N.Y. 10019 (212) CI 6-3900


